

Sherry Sian

From: Laurie Stephenson [stephmat@axion.net]
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2003 9:42 AM
To: Sherry Sian
Cc: Laurie wasco
Subject: Re: Cumulative Effects Report

Sherry,

With respects to this report, Alan asked for comments by the 17th but the delay in getting the final is compromising that request.

My review relates only to the sections that are incomplete. The report has analysis in the table for each project which is consistent with a minimal impact for a short duration program.

Until I see those completed sections I cannot comment. What is the revised time frame for seeing this completed report?

With respects to the pre-hearing conference and the Sept. 15th pre-hearing conference conference call? Or am I going to be able to save my companies some money and conduct the pre-hearing conference by conference call. As I outlined this has been a very expensive proposition for a small preliminary project.

I am assuming that my complaint about the conference being before the Thanksgiving weekend is not going to be considered, so we be adjusting my plans accordingly - a big Thanks for the consideration!

Laurie Stephenson